
TIMBER FARMS CIVIC ASSOCIATION – BOARD MEETING 

 
Date/Time:   March 9, 2005 - 7:00 p.m. 
Present: Len Taddei, President, TFCA 

Janet Taylor-McDowell, Vice President TFCA 
  Bob Oakes, Treasurer TFCA 
  Janice Vincelette, Secretary TFCA 
  Dave Schneider, TFMA 
The meeting was called to order by Len Taddei.  Reading of the minutes of the previous 
meeting was waived.   
 
Old Business: 

1. Trash collection issues – Michael Leech has been continuing his efforts to 
accommodate a resident.  Status:  ONGOING 

 
New Business: 

2. Easter Egg Hunt – Janice volunteered to head up the hunt and gave an update.  A 
budget of $100 (or a little more) was agreed upon.  If anyone has the time to 
peruse the playground for trash before the hunt it would be helpful.  Status:  
RESOLVED 

3. General Civic Meetings – Changing the day of the week for future meetings to 
Wednesdays in order to have government representatives present was agreed 
upon.  A general civic association meeting was set for 5/11/05 at 7:00 p.m. at 
Thurgood School.  The cafeteria will be reserved.  (Len)  Status:  RESOLVED 

4. Volunteers –  
a) People who signed up to hand out flyers will be contacted in order to 

solicit their help as block captains.  (Len) 
b) People who wrote in concerns will be contacted.  (Len) 
c) The garage sale volunteers will be contacted in order to coordinate their 

efforts.  (Bob)  We will also try to get the names of surrounding 
neighborhood’s reps. in order to share in the expense of one advertisement 
for the garage sale.  (Janice)  Ron from Norwegian Woods will be 
contacted.  (Janet)  A date of 5/14 from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. was agreed upon. 

d) Other volunteers will be contacted in order to touch base with them, thank 
them, and acknowledge their willingness to help.  (Janice) 

e) Phone numbers will be provided for those volunteers for whom we don’t 
have a number.  (Bob) 

f) Forming a welcoming committee to greet new TF residents and efforts to 
have this in place was agreed upon.  Volunteers will be contacted.  A 
budget of $5 for a welcome basket, including newsletter, breakdown of 
functions of maintenance vs. civic association, small candle, and article on 
surrounding area was discussed.   Dave Snyder will give new resident 
information to Janice as he receives it.  (Janice) 
Status:  RESOLVED. 

5. A new sign for posting information at the entranceway is needed and will be 
installed shortly.  (Bob and Dave)  Status:  RESOLVED 



6. Making public the ability to post significant messages on the board was discussed.  
It was agreed to not publicize this offering but to honor any requests that are 
made.  Status:  RESOLVED 

7. Bob stated that 112 residents (51%) have paid their annual civic association dues 
for 2005.  Twenty-one of these residents were not members last year.  Status:  
RESOLVED 

8. The Maintenance Organization will be having a general meeting in May or June 
and will be putting together a newsletter soon.  Successful efforts to collect on 
long term past due accounts was communicated.  (Dave)  Status:  RESOLVED 

 
Motion to adjourn meeting was made and seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 


